
SHROPSHIRE TELFORD & WREKIN BEAM 

LUDLOW BEAM
Coronavirus Covid-19 information and support

We will be providing a call-back telephone service from 2nd April 2020. 

If you would like to speak to someone, please send an email to:

AskBeam@childrenssociety.org.uk

Once you have emailed, an automatic response will ask for some more information.  A 

member of the team will then contact you to discuss what help you need and look at the best 

time for a practitioner to call you. 

Our inbox is regularly monitored, but please note this is not a crisis or instant response service.  

Visit our website for more information, as well as links to our online resources: 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/beam/coronavirus
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